
COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYED ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES 

June 19, 2017 

 

The monthly meeting of the CCREA was held on Monday June 19, 2017 at the 

West Cobb Senior Center.  President David Stone was absent today, presiding in 

his place was Vice President Bill Pradue.  The meeting was called to order by Vice 

President Pradue at 10:35 a.m. 

Pledge of Allegiance was led by Bob Beard, followed by an Invocation. 

NEW MEMBER” Welcoming John Reida, retired from the Cobb Property 

Management Department. 

ILLNESS/DEATH: Bob Beard mother is in the hospital, Gail and Roland Green, 

Charles Blackwell and Tiny Morris, ill.  Let keep all in Prayer! 

PROGRAM: Meeting will be adjourned to the outside where Cobb EMC will 

present an Electrical Demonstration. 

TREASURE REPORT AND SECRETARY MINUTES: were not reported at 

this time. 

Deborah Hilton was our door prize winner, “Congratulations.” 

OLD/NEW BUSINESS: Need someone to volunteer to handle refreshment for 

our meetings. 

Drivers training class will take place in the fall, need to sign up:  People that signed 

up today:  Andrea and Michael Giles, Steve Shelton, Melvin and Deborah Hilton, 

Rick, Benites, John and Mary Reida and Bobby Alexander.  

Meeting was adjourned at 11 a.m. to go see the demonstration. 

PROGRAM: EMC Electric demonstrated by Mike Grumbly, very interested 

demonstration on how to handle situation in electrical storm, when wire fall onto 

your car how to get our.  Ways exit side way, keep your feet together, hop out. 

 

Being no further business the meeting and demonstration was adjourned at 11:30 

a.m.   



PLEASE SELENCE YOUR CELLPHONES 

 

DON’T FORGET DUES 

 

Have a bless day! 

Secretary 

Jo Ann Mann 

 

 

SEE ATTACHMENTS: 

 

 


